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Hi there,

I'm Rinu Thomas and have been following Harrison James' campaign to remove good
character references in convicted child sexual offender cases.
It is very painful and re-traumatises victims, especially children, to listen to such
references as they lose trust in the justice system that is supposed to help & protect them.
Please change the law.

Many thanks,
Rinu




